
Undergraduate Academic Affairs Committee 

Minutes of 9/11/17 Meeting 

 

In attendance: Rychard Curtiss, Elyse Miller, Jess Santangelo, Jean Peden Christodoulou, Neil 

Donahue, Victor Lopez, Adam Durst, Evan Koegl, Paul Fritz, Carissa Ramirez, Andrew Spieler 

Marc Silver 

Minutes of 5//2/17 were corrected and accepted.   

Chair welcomed new members of the committee and recapped the activities and 

accomplishments of the Committee for the 2016-17 academic year, and noted the ‘carry-over’ 

issues from 2016-17.  The two major issues unresolved from 2016-17 are the repeat course 

option and its relationship to acts of academic dishonesty on the part of students, and the status 

of UNIV1 as a required course for probationary students.   

The Committee discussed the repeat course option and ultimately voted to reaffirm its support 

for its initial proposal on the matter.  The vote was 5 -0-1 among voting members of the 

committee and an advisory “No” vote from the Provost’s representative.  It was understood that 

that vote would be conveyed to the SEC at its next meeting. 

The Committee then began to review the issue of UNIV1.  It was decided to continue discussion 

at the next meeting in October.  

Meeting was adjourned at approximately 2:30pm.  


